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Welcome to the latest Newsletter
The last meeting of the Trustees took place at the end of September.  It was fairly brief, by the usual standards, so this bulletin will indeed also be brief!

From our Secretary/Treasurer, Michael Dibb
The half-year accounts have been filed and distributed. Corporation Tax statement has been submitted. A half-year claim for gift-aid has been submitted. Quarterly accounts should be available in the next month.
More Trustees still needed
There is still a need for more Trustees and there has been no response to a recent appeal in the Newsletter.  Please have another look at issue 21 and think about whether you feel able to put yourself forward.  Alternatively, do you know of someone who you could persuade to think about becoming a Trustee?  Anyone on the Board would be happy to let you know what it entails
Moderators guidelines
A draft has been circulated and was accepted by the Trustees.  Thanks are due in no small measure to Stephen and other contributors for preparing it.  It will be made available to all moderators to provide instruction, where appropriate, and guidance where questions may arise.
Calendar
We hope you have ordered your calendars for yourself and friends and family.  They make a great Christmas present, they are easy to post, and this year you can pull images from anywhere on the Geograph site, provided the images are of sufficiently high resolution to look good on the calendar page.  
If you have yet to place your order, please do so as soon as possible by going to the main Geograph site.
Contact us
As ever we value comments and suggestions, whether on the “Trustees” section of the Forum, or direct to us by email to trustees@geograph.org.uk 
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